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Summer Associates

We' re  H i r i ng !

I f  you  a re  i n t e res ted  i n
app l y i ng  f o r  a  2024  summer
assoc i a t e  pos i t i on ,  p l ease
ema i l  you r  cove r  l e t t e r,
r e sume  and  a  wr i t i ng
samp le  t o
kha f l ey@fos te r sw i f t . com by
Augus t  1 ,  2023 .

Add i t i ona l  Pe r spec t i ve

L i s t en  t o  named
sha reho lde r  Webb  Smi th
speak  on  the  t ime l e s s
rec ru i t i ng  va lues  Fos te r
Sw i f t  has  he l d  s i n ce  i t s
f ound ing  i n  1902 .  F i rm
Shareho lde r s  Les l i e
(D i ck i n son)  Abdoo  and
Tay l o r  Gas t  d i s cuss  the i r
own  expe r i ences  a s  summer
assoc i a t e s  i n c l ud ing  the
in te rv i ew  p rocess .

Foster Swift has a 12-week Summer Associate program for rising 3L

law students. Our goal is to find those individuals who have the

potential for outstanding long-term legal careers with Foster Swift. The

firm has six summer associate positions we will be filling for Summer

2024.  

Litigation – Lansing1.

Business & Tax – Lansing2.

Employer Services – Lansing3.

Trusts & Estate – Lansing4.

Litigation – Southfield5.

Litigation – Grand Rapids6.  

To identify candidates Foster Swift participates in On-Campus

Interviewing (OCI) and resume collects at most midwest law schools.

Students are encouraged to register with their law college's OCI

program. If we are not enrolled in your law school's OCI program,

please submit your resume, cover letter (please include why you want

to pursue a career in private practice in Michigan as well as no more

than three positions for which you want to be considered), transcript

and a writing sample of no more than six pages that shows your

persuasive writing skills to khafley@fosterswift.com 

FIRST ROUND INTERVIEWS

First-round interviews will be conducted on campus or via Zoom

between July 31 and August 11. 

CALL-BACK INTERVIEWS

Over a decade ago, we resolved to improve the quality and efficiency of

our recruiting process. All call-back invitations are now extended for

one day in mid-to-late August. This schedule allows the firm's

interviewing lawyers to dedicate uninterrupted time and attention to

this very important aspect of the firm's future. In addition, this process

has dramatically reduced the time historically required to inform

candidates about hiring decisions.

All expenses are paid for candidates accepting the firm's call-back

invitations.


